
in deep water on small, brilliantly 
colored plugs, such as a “Lucky 
Louie” or a “Rexfield”. Usually the 
Murrelet is only hooked by the bill 
and the plug, therefore, can be easily 
removed. Last summer, one fisherman 
reported catching a Marbled Murrelet 
at a depth of about 75 feet. 

In years to come, sea birds will un¬ 
doubtedly continue to be caught by 
sports fishermen. Mortalities resulting 
from these accidents can be reduced 
considerably if fishermen will make 
an effort to detach embedded lures 
and to untangle fish-lines from cap¬ 
tured birds. 

Most sports fishermen do not realize 

that many sea birds are indirectly 
beneficial to man. If it weren’t for the 
Glaucous-winged Gulls which keep 
commercial and public oyster beds 
void of predating starfish there would 
be few oysters on the Pacific Coast. 
Our litter-free beaches and shorelines 
owe their cleanliness to an army of 
scavenging sea birds. Also, many sea 
birds signal good fishing spots, by 
congregating to feed on schools of 
small fish which in turn the salmon 
feeds on. 

Sea birds are a valuable and excit¬ 
ing addition to British Columbia’s 
avifauna and certainly deserve 
humane treatment. 

COMMENSAL FEEDING OF GULL AND PEREGRINE 
| 

by Errol Anderson, 3520 W. 13th Ave., Vancouver, B.C. 

February 18, 1967 was an especially 
rewarding day for birding on Sea and 
Iona islands near Vancouver. Lowell 
Orcutt and myself, members of the 
Vancouver Natural History Society’s 
Intermediates, recorded 60 species for 
the day, including Horned Larks, 
Snow Geese, Black - bellied Plover, 
Ruddy Ducks, and early migrating 
Savannah Sparrows. We spotted four 
male European Widgeon and one fe¬ 
male among the several thousand 
American Widgeon, Green - winged 
Teal, Pintail, and Shoveler in the 
flooded fields on Sea Island. Six 
Rough-legged Hawks and four Marsh 
Hawks were seen in the short space of 
three acres near the airport. A total 
of six Snowy Owls and 15 Short-eared 
Owls were in the area. A hen Redhead 
was preening herself along with the 
Canvasback and Lesser Scaup on the 
fenced-in pond at Iona Island. We 
were also rewarded with a glimpse of 
an elusive Gray Partridge as it flushed 
from the low brush near the airport. 

The highlight of the day, however, 

was not any of these unusual sight- ! 
ings but a gull standing in the middle 
of a field. Gulls have an unusual fas- 
cination for me, so I set up my tele- 
scope for a closer look. I noted that 
it was a Herring Gull in breeding 
plumage, but what was unusual was a 
male Peregrine Falcon eating a duck 
less than a foot away! The gull was 
clearly waiting patiently for the table i 
scraps. At our loud exclamations of 
astonishment the Peregrine picked up 
his meal and flew to the next field 
with the gull hotly in pursuit. 

I have heard of gulls waiting at the 
paws of Alaska Brown Bears as they 
hook salmon from the cascading rivers 
of the north and I have seen pictures 
of the Arctic Fox tarrying on the 
heels of the Polar Bear for the rem¬ 
nant of the seal kill, but I have never 
heard of a gull and Peregrine com¬ 
mensal feeding association. This is a 
type of feeding where one of the two i 

animals is the host and the other is , 
the boarder. 
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